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The North Central Washington Special Investigation Unit was called upon to investigate the Officer
involved shooting that occurred July 27, 2017 at Albertsons in Wenatchee. Over the next several
weeks, the SIU conducted a complete and independent investigation of the incident including interviews
of all identified witnesses, review of all known video, and collection of physical evidence. At the
conclusion of the active investigation the case was turned over to the Chelan County Prosecutor’s Office.

Doug Shae, the Chelan County Prosecuting Attorney, has released his review of the investigation, which
is attached to this release. The SIU concurs with the finding by the Prosecutor and now considers the
investigation into the incident closed.

The North Central Washington Special Investigation Unit is a multi-agency organization composed of
members of the Chelan County Sheriff’s Office, the Douglas County Sheriff’s Office, Okanogan County
Sheriff’s Office, East Wenatchee Police Department, Wenatchee Police Department, and the
Washington State Patrol.

Any questions related to this release or investigation can be directed to Undersheriff Jason Mathews at
667-6832.
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